
Winter activities need to be
approached with caution

Before venturing out onto the ice this winter,
stop  to  consider  whether  or  not  it  will
support your weight. If there’s any doubt, you
should keep your pets, children, and yourself
away from the ice.

We would also advise everyone involved in heavy snow shoveling
activities to take regular breaks and drink plenty of fluids.
Watch out for signs of frostbite and hypothermia and avoid any
alcohol consumption when engaging in outdoor activities.

We at the city of South Lake Tahoe Fire Department want you to
have a fun and safe winter season.

— Sallie Ross-Filgo, South Lake Tahoe Fire Department
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